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It's Great To Be In The #CLE!

Event

200 Public Square


Suite 4000


Cleveland, Ohio 44114

1.19.18


4:00 pm - 7:00 pm

Fisher Phillips has recently relocated to downtown Cleveland.

To celebrate, we're hosting an open house on the afternoon of Friday, January 19.


You are invited to stop by to see our new offices, chat with our team and toast the new year!

Open House at Fisher Phillips


Friday, January 19

RSVP to aavon@fisherphillips.com


by Monday, January 15.

Please bring ID to check in at the building's security desk before heading up to the 40th floor.
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